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Update: Water Line Breaks

Mesa Road has now reopened, in both directions, following repair work made
necessary by two water line ruptures on campus.

All water systems have been repaired and restored. Both Cheadle Hall and the
Student Affairs and Administrative Services Building are fully operational.

Portions of Parking Lot 14 will remain closed for continuing repairs.

Additional information will be posted on this page as it becomes available.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.



